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I am opposed to this legislation because; 1. It raises the cost of construction which 

means higher rent, 2. For financial reasons make it more difficult to achieve the 

Governor’s goal of affordable housing low income housing and rent, 3. This is a form 

of taking of private property for government use, 4. Collectively and individually 

overburdens an aging electrical grid and generating facilities, 5. And I don’t believe 

that low income housing residents can afford the current and future electric vehicles. 

 

I thought the goal was to encourage the use of mass transit? 


